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First name: Jim

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Our family homesteaded in 1929 at the end of USFS 372 which is very near the proposed shooting

range on 370i.  We fully support this effort to isolate shooting for personal safety reasons (my cousin was shot at

accidentally on USFS 372) and in 2021 a grass fire was started at the bottom of Penrose-Rosemont Reservoir

per a USFS fire fighter due to a spark from shooting.  

 

We are willing to support USFS in anyway we can to further this effort.  

 

Thank you!


